
Concordia Lutheran School “Bringing Christ and excellence 
8500 Durand Avenue, Sturtevant, WI 53177 in academics to our children  
Phone: 262-884-0991 Fax: 262-833-0322 for life and forever.”  
Email: office@concordialutheranschool.net 
Website: www.concordialutheranschool.net 

 

EAGLE BANNER 
 

 

 

April 3, 2024 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Wed. April 3 
-Conference Sheets &  
Progress Report Envelopes 
due back 

   -Track practice, 4 – 5:15 p.m 

Thurs. April 4 
-Hamburgers 
-PTL $2 PJ Day  

 
Fri. April 5 
-Munchable 
-Pie Push for KHC awardees 
-Eclipse Permission Slip due 
-School Colors Day 

    
Mon. April 8 
-Crispy Chicken Sandwich 
-Forward Exams continue  
Grades 3 -8, incl. makeups 
-Severe Weather Awareness 
Week 
-Solar Eclipse viewing 
-Zoom Open School Board 
Meeting 6 p.m. 

Tues. April 9 
-Hot dog Tuesday 
-T-Shirt Tuesday 

LOOKING AHEAD….  

Forward Exam Administration 
Continues 

April 8th – 12th Grades 3-8 
 

Severe Weather Awarness Week, 
April 8th – 12th   

 

Zoom Open School Board 
Meeting 

April 8, 2024 

 

THIS WE BELIEVE…  (Continued) 

The Lord’s Prayer has many “petitions”. Please take a look at the request in each 
one and the meaning of what it is asking our Almighty God. 
 

Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name, Thy kingdom come, Thy will 
be done on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us 
our trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us; and lead us not into 
temptation, but deliver us from evil… 
 

The Seventh Petition in The Lord’s Prayer is “but deliver us from evil.” We pray in 
this petition, in summary, that our Father in heaven would rescue us from every 
evil of body and soul, possessions and reputation, and finally, when our last hour 
comes, give us a blessed end, and graciously take us from this earthly home to 
Himself in heaven.  
 
This petition serves as a summary of the previous six petitions in which we ask our 
Father in heaven to rescue us from all evil (including the evil one, Satan). We ask 
Him to spare us from the many evils of life, such as poverty, sickness, injury, 
heartache, and miseries; to help us endure the troubles that plague us and keep 
us faithful until death; to keep us faithful to Him, and free us from this present age 
and take us to Himself when we die. 

WORSHIP WITH US!  
Come, celebrate the second Sunday 
of Easter with us, and join friends and 
family from school at one of these 
worship services.  
 
Saturday, 4/6 @ Faith – 4 p.m.  
Sunday, 4/7 @ Faith – 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, 4/7 @ Holy Cross –10:00  a.m. 

HE IS RISEN! HE IS RISEN, 
INDEED! 

He is not here; he has risen, just as he 
said…   
                                 ~ Matthew 28:6 

ZOOM OPEN SCHOOL BOARD 
MEETING APRIL 8TH  
The 2nd Zoom Open School Board 
Meeting will be held on Monday, April 8, 
2024 @ 6 p.m. A link to join the meeting 
will be emailed prior to that date.  

PAJAMA DAYS START THURSDAY 
Tomorrow, Thursday, April 4th, you can 
again wear your PJs to school for $2.00. 
Please label the envelope or baggie 
with your child’s name. PTL pajama 
days will continue on Thursdays in April 
& May. Proceeds support field trips and 
classroom needs. 

mailto:office@concordialutheranschool.net
http://www.concordialutheranschool.net/


 
  

ECLIPSE VIEWING PERMISSION SLIP 
The K-8th Students will be participating in the viewing of 
the solar eclipse on April 8, 2024. A permission slip is 
coming home today in their take home folders. We take 
the safety of our students very seriously and have 
purchased IOS certified eclipse glasses for the event 
for all students but ask you to review the information, 
then sign and return it promptly. The permission slip 
is due back this Friday, April 5th.  

TENATIVE CALENDAR FOR 2024-25 
The attached calendar is subject to some minor 
revision but available for your review today. We do not 
anticipate any changes in the start date, or the 
Christmas or Spring Breaks. We appreciate you 
planning your vacations with these dates in mind. A 
finalize calendar will be released in May.  

FORWARD EXAMS CONTINUE NEXT WEEK ☺ 
Information on this important statewide assessment 
went home last week. Administration will be held for 
students in grades 3 – 8 from April 8 – 12, including 
make up tests for students as needed. Your child’s 
attendance is critical. Please avoid making any 
appointments during this timeframe. Contact your 
child’s teacher with any questions you may have on 
the schedule or the assessment. 

POSITIVE OFFICE REFERRALS 
The following student were acknowledged for receiving 
a positive office referral by showing God’s love to 
others through their actions: Bella Rios, Timothy 
Robinson, Paul Justice, and Autumn Smith. We are 
thankful for the light these students have brought! 

COLOR WALK ENVELOPES ARE DUE SOON! 
Big blue envelopes went home the week of March 
11th and are due next Wednesday, April 10th . Please 
review the contents and help us raise funds for the gym 
floor and lower-level classrooms by taking part. 
Donations can be made via Venmo, cash, or check. 
Students donating $35 or more receive a Color Walk t-
shirt and a color pack. Please be sure to turn them on 
or before April 10th this way the ordering of t-shirts and 
other fun prizes can be ordered in time for the event. 
Thank you! 

SAFETY FIRST!  
Next week, April 8 – 12,  is Severe Weather Awareness 
Week. We will be addressing tornado safety with the 
students and holding a drill the afternoon of April 11th. 
Attached to today’s newsletter is useful information 
for you and your family. Please check it out! 

 

 

MARCH STARS AWARD RECIPIENTS 
The following students have demonstrated 
outstanding Christian character and were recognized 
as such during our all-school chapel today. 
Congratulations are extended to: Brenum Spencer, 
Danicka Campbell, Savannah Henson, Walter Jacob, 
Derrick Graichen, Chloe Bishop, Juliana Rodriguez, 
Laura Chen, Macy Mercier, Raelyn Malvasio, Cassidy 
Ivanoski, Jacob Koll, Lily Lang, Josette Lisowski, Aaryn 
Brown, William Cihler, Audrey Foulk, Mason Usher, 
and Isaac Cruz. 

GOING ABOVE & BEYOND  
The area of academic emphasis for the month of 
March was Math.  The following students are to be 
commended for going above and beyond: Leila Eaton, 
Rylee Stout, Raelynn Warnock, Laura Chen, Alianna 
Lang, and Lenox Barron. Congratulations! 
February’s Above and Beyond was Reading. The 
following student is to be commended for going above 
and beyond: Rylee Stout 
April’s challenge is to go “above & beyond” in Social 
Studies. The classroom teacher has provided 
information on how your child can do this. Encourage 
them to go for it! 

THIRD QUARTER AWARDS 
Perfect Church Attendance: Josiah Byrd, Kora 
Egbert, Sophina Jaramillo, Ezra Wolfe, Walter Jacob, 
Brayden LaRose, Janiylah Daniels, Ezekiel Jaramillo, 
Amilia Munoz, Jude Nevius, Laura Chen, Simon Jacob, 
Alianna Lang, Abel Baganz, Ashley Biesanz, Melanie 
Graichen, Jonah McNeal, Hannah Naatz, Ariana 
Seymour, Phoenix Wolfe, Deacon Jacob, Landon 
Lancaster, Matthew Nelson, Benjamin Graichen, 
Josette Lisowski, Norah Naatz, Frankie Tempesta, 
Eliseo Velasquez, Lenox Barron, Jayden Cruz, Quinten 
Lisowski, Ryan Ujcich Jr., Kabir Nagra 
 
Perfect School Attendance: Austin Berg, John Koll, 
Ava Fitch, Taylor Stout, Leila Eaton, Ezekiel Jaramillo, 
Rylee Stout, Beckham Andes, Sophia Morrison, 
ZariAnna Morrison, Sofia Rechsteiner, Matias Cruz, 
Ariana Seymour, Sophia Sprangers, Broderick Andes, 
Weston Janis, Landon Lancaster, Peyton Runge, Lily 
Lang, Addicyn Miller, Norah Naatz, Sydnee Burns, Ella 
Miller, IsaBella Rios, Timothy Robinson, Adrian 
Stephens, Alex Wangler, Jaivion Bridges, Logan 
Nevius, Gabriel Eberhardt, Christian Gomez-Garcia, 
Noah Perez, Darrius Thomas Jr. 
 
Honor Roll 3.25-3.74 : Madelyn Bullinger, Levi 
Cottingham, Ramina Fliess, Madelynn Mason, Peyton 
Runge, Molly Silich, Gabriella Sprangers, Amariana 



  Stephens, Jaxson Woodley, Lilliana Braun, Levi Critelli, 
Yuvraj Gill, Lilyana Lang, Josette Lisowski, Marissa 
Morrison, Weston Sadowski, Gracelyn Silich, Brayden 
Woodley, Adeline Barkley, Kevaeya Dorsey, Zayden 
Jackson, Cameron Kincade, Ella Miller, Lenox Barron, 
Jaivion Bridges, Annalise Hansen, Cort Kincade, Cole 
Kosterman, Quinten Lisowski, Brody Manderfield, 
Logan Nevius, Dylan Sadowski, Kade Saldana, Payton 
Shaw, Ryan Ujcich Jr., Cooper Hansen, Madelyn 
Kramer, Rielynn Krenzke, Erin Moore, Kabirveer Nagra, 
Kayla Oberst, Ruby Rosales, Samuel Silich 
 
Principal’s List 3.75+: Brody Andes, Avinaaz Gill, 
Deacon Jacob, Jacob Koll, Zac Kosterman, Landon 
Lancaster, Journey McNeal, Elsie Thibault, Annabelle 
Andersen, Benjamin Graichen, Norah Naatz, Sophia 
Rodriguez, Livia Bissett, William Cihler, Audrey Foulk, 
Adrian Stephens, Frankie Tempesta, Eliseo Velasquez, 
Jayden Cruz, Autumn Smith, Mason Usher, Elina 
Cihler, Isaac Cruz, Gabriel Eberhardt, Isabella Gaither, 
Liam Naatz, Luca Tempesta, Antonio Velasquez 

DOJO STORE ITEMS NEEDED/THANK YOU! 
Thank you to the Kosterman Family, Sadowski Family 
and our mystery bag donor for adding to our DOJO 
store. We appreciate your generosity! 
 
Our final DOJO store of the year can still use a few 
more kid-friendly items for the kids to purchase with 
their hard-earned DOJO dollars.  Please prayerfully 
consider donating. Thank you! 

SUMMER BRIDGING PROGRAM 2024 
YOUnique Minds Tutoring will be hosting their 4th 
annual Summer Bridging and Enrichment Program at 
St. John's Lutheran in Racine, WI. Registration is 
open! YOUnique Minds Tutoring's mission is to aid in 
student growth both in academics and in confidence. 
Throughout the summer program, certified teachers 
will be running sessions in both mathematics and 
literacy. While you sign up for your 2024-
2025 school year grade level, the standards covered 
will touch on both the grade level prior as well as the 
current grade level to bridge gaps and encourage 
growth.  
Registration Link 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScw
_uykU8wPZbee9jI1wZ2wnuNF_kqz2l02V1g4EBE1
oCaelA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

SUMMER READING TUTORING OFFERED 
Instructor Jill Hasseldahl is offering an 8-week summer 
one-on-one Literacy Boost at Racine Lutheran High 
School. You will receive 45 min. of personalized 
individual instruction two times per week. Tutoring is 
for all children finishing their kindergarten year and 

starting their eighth-grade year in the Fall of 2024. 
Please see the attached brochure for more 
information on dates and cost. Thank you! 

BREWERS ARE 4-0! GET IN ON THE FUN! 
Come out to the ballpark with us! 
Lutheran Schools Night at American Family Field is 
Saturday, April 27! Experience a night of family fun as 
the Milwaukee Brewers take on the New York Yankees, 
6:10 PM. You can select seats from the Loge Outfield 
Box (where our group has been in past years) or from 
outfield box, infield box or terrace infield seats. Tickets 
range from $15-$59.  Join in on the fun! 
 
Purchase your tickets online at https://fevo-
enterprise.com/event/Lutheranschools24  
by April 12. 

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES IN PRAYER 
As part of our family, you are in our thoughts and 
prayers. We will be including you in our prayers 
throughout the year, here in school, and at our 
churches. Please join us in lifting up the following 
families and their children, along with members of our 
staff, in your prayers: Rodriquez (Christian, Juliana, 
Sophia, Gabriel), Rodriguez (Jesse), Rodriguez, 
(Jordyn), Rosales (Ruby), Rosenbaum (Bo), Runge 
(Peyton), and Miss Rowley (7th Grade Aide). 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS 
“Phil’s Friends” is our chapel offering project for the 
months of March and April. This organization provides 
Christ-centered support and hope to those affected by 
cancer. Today we received $106.00 bringing our grand 
total to $278.00. The students have set a goal of 
$600.00. Your gifts and prayers are greatly 
appreciated. 

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER 
Fight the good fight of the faith. Take hold of the eternal 
life to which you were called and about which you 
made the good confession in the presence of many 
witnesses.           ~ 1Timothy 6:12 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“Life’s battles don’t always go to the stronger or faster 
man. But sooner or later, the man who wins is the man 
who thinks he can.”         ~ Vince Lombardi 
 
 
 
Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and 
excellence in academics to our children for life and 
forever. 
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 ATHLETICS NEWS & NOTES 
 
TRACK CONTINUES!  
Keep in mind that attire at practices and the meets we 
attend must be dress code compliant. There will be no 
exceptions. Additionally, as noted in the flyer sent to 
parents, any unkind or bullying behavior will result in 
removal from this activity for the rest of the track 
season.  
 
**Practices for the month of April will continue to be 
on Wednesdays! 

 
Meet dates are as follows: 
April 29 – Parkside 
May 6 – Parkside 
May 13 – Parkside 
Carthage College Meet – TBD 
 
Please contact Trisha Holst, Athletic Director, at 
trisholst@aol.com with questions.  
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 
RLHS presents its spring theater production, One 
Stoplight Town.   We hope you are able to attend this 
wonderful event!  Friday, April 19 @ 7pm, Saturday, 
April 20 @ 7pm, Sunday, April 21 @ 2pm 
 
Ticket information for One Stoplight Town: 
Tickets are available at the door or online at 
RacineLutheran.org 
Veterans & Active Military Members: FREE 
Seniors (60+) and Alumni: $7 
Adults (College Age and Older): $10 
Students (Grades 1-12): $5 
Lap Infants and Toddlers: Free 
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